
February 5, 1932*

President V' .Sherwood Fox , 
University of Y'es torn Ontario, 
London, Ontario*

Hy dear President Fox,

Tour much appreciated letter of the 
3rd reminds me that I should have written to 
you before, formally thanking you for your 
kindness in attending the School of Comneroe 
dinner* I hoar from everyone that It was 
a most enjoyable function n. that your ad­
dress was g re' tly aipraci ted*

I cordially reoiprocsto your wish 
th't the friendly rel fclons always existing 
between 7’ectern University and ïîo(5lll will 
grov/ more Intimate and strong with the passing 
of the years.

Ever yours f ithfully*

Principal


